
Uniform 

We are a child-centred school with an emphasis on encouraging the individual to 

flourish. It is for that reason we allow children to choose what they wear and 

express themselves. Being comfortable helps children to relax, feel happy 

and enjoy more fully the learning process. 

They should wear practical clothes in which they feel comfortable. Clothing with 

large designer logos and slogans, unsuitable footwear and jewellery are not 

allowed. Given the amount of outdoor and practical work our children will be 

engaging in we would recommend a change of clothing is left at school.

However, for some trips and outdoor pursuits where children will be in public 

places they must wear Beech Lodge branded sweatshirts and jackets for safety 

and identification purposes (details to be confirmed).

For sports activities children should wear a plain tracksuit, T shirt and trainers.

Comfortable indoor shoes, wellies and sturdy walking shoes are essential.


